
Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
 Monthly Meeting 

June 22, 2016 
 

Those in attendance: Ron Hepner, John Orr and Robert Stoner, Supervisors; Luanna 
Zimmerman, Secretary/Manager and Diane Krug. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hepner at 10:00 a.m.  All present recited the 
Pledge of Allegiance to the flag.     
 
Public Comments: None. 
 
 
Roadmaster’s Report: Luanna Zimmerman informed the Board that Roadmaster Erdman said 
that dust oil will be applied to several roads in the Township the week of July 4, 2016. 

 

New Business: None 
 
 
Old Business: 
  

1. Supervisors reviewed ordinance revisions with Diane Krug from Tri-County Planning. 
Updates were made. Diane will incorporate the revisions with the existing zoning 
ordinances and attend the July 27th meeting to present the finished updated ordinances 
to the Board. 

 
2. Ron Hepner made a motion to approve the Spencer Subdivision Plans. Seconded by 

Robert Stoner. With all in favor, motion carried.  
 

3. John Orr stated that he had spoken with Architect Don Klinger regarding the plans for 
the proposed new Township building. The building plans will be complete on Friday,  
6-24-16. 

 
 
Public Comments: None 
 
 
Executive Session: Supervisors entered into Executive Session for an employee review. Ron 
Hepner made a motion to return to regular session at 1:20 p.m. 
 
 
With no further business on the agenda, John Orr moved to adjourn. Robert Stoner seconded 
the motion. With all in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 1:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Luanna Zimmerman, 
Secretary 


